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TOWN OF ROCKLAND 

BROWN COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a public hearing to be held on Monday, October 2, 2017, at 6:30 

p.m. at the Rockland Town Hall, 1712 Bob-Bea-Jan Road, De Pere, Wisconsin, to receive public input, 

concern, and comment regarding 

 

Tyler and Angela Nackers have applied for a Conditional Use Permit to exceed the allowable            

 number of animals on Parcel R-279, located at 1201 Wrightstown Road, 11.018 acres in size.  

 This parcel is zoned Estate Residential – 10 acre.  
 

You are welcome to present testimony regarding the above request in person at the hearing or in 

writing by submitting such written testimony prior to such hearing to:  Town of Rockland, Attn: 

Deputy Clerk Koenig, 1712 Bob-Bea-Jan Road, De Pere, WI 54115 or to 

jkoenig@townofrockland.org.   

 


